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Issue 7 # 11 

Shedding Endeavour’s 

28th March 2023 

The Shed is open Tuesday - Saturday 10.00am – 3.00pm 

 
                                                             Members Birthdays in March 

Sick List  All good 
 

 

 
                      

Cleaning Roster    

Today 28th March Doug Rowley Bruce Latham Graeme Seymour 

Next Week 4th April Doug Rowley Howard de Zylva Laurens Gordyn 

 

 

 

2nd March Peter Spry 21st March Geoff Brown

8th March Lawrence Canfield 21st March Harry Hornstra

9th March Bruce Latham 25th March Ross Blackwood

11th March Doug Rowley 30th March Gus de Hoogd

17th March David Boyle
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Last week’s Meeting 

 

• Apologies: Neil Bennett, Harry Hornstra, Reyes Franco and Laurens Gordyn, David 

Robinson Ross Tait, John Thornton and Roger Bartlett. 

• Reyes Franco is improving. 

• Mark is going back to the USA and will return in November. 

• New tap top in the workshop. 

• Ron Sterling re brewery visit to Grand Ridge Brewery on 23rd March. 

• Welcome to two visitors. 

• Fishing trip rescheduled for Friday 6.00am at the shed. 

• Bunnings Easter Hop on Thursday30th March 

• Hand tool training today at 12.30 power tools next week. 

• Photography group tomorrow at Wilson Park 10.00am. 

• Ron Sterling has two toy cars available. 
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Bob Daly and Paul attended the Harmony Day Celebrations at the Dandenong Primary 
School last Tuesday. Bob as a student of the Scholl in the 1950’s has been invited to 
submit a history to the school. The email below was sent to us after the event. 
 
Dear Friends of Dandenong Primary School 
  
Harmony Day was celebrated at our school with staff, students and their families dressing in cultural 
attire and performing cultural dancing. Regional delicacies were also shared and enjoyed.  
  
Mitch Tambo, internationally renowned Australian singer, UNICEF ambassador and proud Gamilaraay 
man joined us for our Harmony Day 2023 celebrations too. 
See Mitch Tambo perform here. 
  
The school hall was overflowing with families and friends. 
  
We would like to thank all those friends and service providers that were able to come along and 
celebrate with us. We loved having you here at Dandenong Primary School. We hope that you put the 
date in your diary for next year. 
  
For those friends and service providers that were not able to attend this year we would love for you to 
celebrate with us in 2024. 
  
“When our intentions are filled with love and harmony and we treat others with respect, we can help to 
create a safe and secure world with the intention of having all people live in peace.” 
  
Theresa Donmoyer, Simple Action for the Spiritual Journey 

 
Thank you 
 
Make it fruitful 
 
Keery Gibson 
Community Hub Leader 
0412 135 457 
keery.gibson@education.vic.gov.au 
manamit yellingbo -dha..Happy days 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7DaXTl0TDdw&fbclid=IwAR0cAjVq6v1Wm1W9FSP25Hbby6icPtlcMK7XzISFXr4dlpxS4ksLX7qGo7g
mailto:keery.gibson@education.vic.gov.au
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The Grandview Brewery visit obviously went well, thanks to the organisers. 
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Bare foot bowling at the Dandenong Club 

Friday 31st March 5.30pm – 8.00 pm  

DC Members $5 non members $10 money to be paid by 

21st March no refunds, see Rod James. 

 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

             
 

 

 

 

 

Lifeline 13 11 14 

 

 

 

To celebrate the harvest of the new apple season, Montague will be hosting our third 

festival, our Apple Harvest Festival at The Orchard at Montague. The Festival will 
include a Farmer's Market with live music, food trucks, fruit tastings, kids activities, 

pick-your-own orchard and facility tours, plus more! 
 

Saturday 1st April 
- Farmers market: 8.30am-3pm 

- Live Music: 8.30am-3pm 
 

Entry to the festival will be free! 
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SUDOKU 

 

The Answer is: ………………………. 

 

 

 

 

 

8 4 3 7

3 7 5 9

5 9 4 6

8 2 9

7 9 2 5

5 8 6

1 5 8 4

7 5 9 2

9 3 5 8
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President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                          treasurer@ehms.org.au  

 Vice President – Howard de Zylva             hdezylva@hotmail.com  

Almoner - Doug Rowley                                yelwor1946@gmail.com 

 Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees  

 

Program    BBQ    Management    

              

       

    Stan Ashley   Doug Rowley              Tony Brosinsky 
Andras Jakab   Neil Evans   Howard de Zylva        Hans van Dyk        
    Graeme Seymour  Paul Morris                  Laurie Canfield 
         John Thornton          Peter Wallace  
        Bob Daly           Lauren Gordyn              
 
 
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders.      
         
John Grennan      Laurie Canfield   Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva Harry Hornstra    John Thornton 
Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay   Tony Cannata 
Peter Wallace  Will Beattie   Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans              Len Follett   Garrick Williams 
David Robinson  John Thornton   Stan Ashley 
Tony Brosinsky  Garrick Williams  Neil Evans 
Laurens Gordyn  Vin Wragg   Laurie Canfield 
Max Brockbank  Graeme Seymour 
Rodney James  Peter Spry 
Brian Oates  Ron Hall 
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